
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we will be looking through 
areas that we still need to develop which 
still involves decimals. 
 
In English, we shall be planning and 
writing our article.  
 
 
 
Keep up the reading and the TTRS five 
times a week. 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zn9wjhv  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

5th July 2024 

This week, Opal class have been filming more of their Rotten Roman videos as well as creating 
their Roman soldiers which are made out of wire. The children have loved making these and they 
were surprised at how easy it was to create. In English, we have written our letters for our school 
reports and in Maths, we have been looking at a range of year 5 place value. The children have 
also experienced their transition days, spending time with their new teacher. According to the 
responses I have had so far, all the children seemed to be thrilled to have Miss Williams. In 
Jigsaw, we have learnt about conception. The children were very mature and Scientific but 
please do not be surprised if one or two additional questions pass your way.  

        

Key dates coming up: 

Friday 12th July – School reports out 

Friday 19th July – Rotten Roman Show 

PE is to remain on Fridays until the end of the year.  


